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Tour Service Disruption Notice 
Closure of Tours due to

BIG BUS & DUCK Annual Dinner 2019

Dear Guests,

Please be informed that the following tours will not be available 
on Friday, 18th January 2019 due to the 
BIG BUS & DUCK Annual Dinner 2019.

1) Night City Tour
2) Safari Gate - Shuttle to Night Safari: 
     - Only 6pm departure to Night Safari available
     - Return shuttles unavailable

All affected Deluxe Ticket holders may approach our 
ground crew or call our hotline at +65 6338 6877 for 
further clarifications. 

You can also reach us on 
WhatsApp/Viber/WeChat at +65 9321 7400. 
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